
Dear Families,  

Welcome back! I hope everyone had a great spring break. We 

are in the home stretch of a great school year. This month we 

are beginning our study of Antarctica and Europe. We will 

study maps, animals, people, etc. We will continue our study of 

weather with a focus on the water cycle. This will include lots of 

fun experiments. In addition, we will take a look at plants. The 

children will gain an understanding of the needs and parts of 

plants. In honor of earth day, we will do an all school clean up 

and do some planting. We are having parent teacher 

conferences at the end of this month. We will have in person 

conferences starting Wednesday afternoon, April 19th. Sign ups 

will be available soon. I look forward to meeting with all of you. 

Cheers,  

 Ms. Laura  

 

 

Important Classroom Reminders  

Sign ups for parent teacher conferences will be available soon. 

Be on the look out for that. Please take a moment to sign up for 

a 30 minute slot. Childcare will be available during your time 

slot only.  

All School Bulletin 

Tuesday, April 4th 
Phoenix Turns 4! 
 
Sunday, April 8th  
Charli Turns 5!  
 
Monday, April 10th 
Carissa Turns 5! 
 
Sunday, April 9th  
Grady Turns 4! & Easter  
 
Tuesday, April 11 
Shakespeare at School @9:15  
 
Friday, April 21 
Elinor turns 6! & Earth Day  
 
April 19-21 
Parent Teacher Conferences  
(NO School 20th&21)  
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